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• Very frustrating that I was submitting monthly payroll tax reports, then you decide I don’t 
need to do it monthly (when I am in the habit and happy to continue), then at the end of the 
year you ask for the information for the year and tell me I need to start doing it again. Why? 

• You never gave me the option to continue if I wanted to. Why not? 
 
On the other hand. 

• ON LINE SUBMISSIONS BY THE 7TH OF THE MONTH ARE UNREALISTIC for a small business. 
This means I can never take long service leave or have an extended holiday because no one 
else in my business deals with tax or payroll tax. At least make it in line with tax deadlines 
(21st or 28th) for small business. 

 
 
Regards, 
 

NGPM PTY LIMITED 

1. Narrandera Medical Centre - Riverina GP Super Clinic 


